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Dear Sarah,
 
Apologies for the delayed response. The Commission’s timeframe for completing the review of
the NSWPF’s STMPIII review is projected to be the last quarter of 2021. The Commission is
awaiting full implementation of the new STMPIII scheme by the NSWPF before we are able to
properly evaluate the way that new policy responds to the issues identified in the Operation
Tepito interim report.
 
I hope that information assists you.
 
Regards,
 
 

Justine Simpkins

Manager Prevention
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